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For all enquiries or further info: 

Albury North Rotary Club wish to thank our valued
SPONSORS - Schnelle Partners

PLUS the Seventy-Five businesses who have kindly
donated and supported TEC with $150 voucher prizes.

 

OCTOBER 2024                            Pre-Draw
   

Hi $[UD:FIRST_NAME||]$, 
The FOURTH month of the Travel Escape Club raffle for 2024-25 is set to be drawn on 

TUESDAY 8th October at 6pm 
And this just might be your turn to win one of the 6 prizes!

🤞🤞🤞All fingers are crossed for you 🤞🤞🤞

CHECK OUT the full list of suggested holidays on our website HERE

Imagine this if you're a GRAND prize winner!

Are you dreaming of international travel? 

Picture yourself exploring the magnificent architecture of India, for instance...

The MAJOR prize of $4,000 can significantly help with your travel expenses and so much more...

How amazing would that be!

PLUS our five $150 voucher prizes that are on offer  every month provide a wide range of 

options for our winners. Check them out below 😍 🤩

Winners will be notified directly by email 

PLUS...

Keep an eye on your inbox for the monthly edition of the TEC "WINNERS Newsletter" as

all ticket holders will be sent the newsletter within 48 hours of the draw.

And of course, all 

winners will be celebrated on our website and Facebook page too!

$150 VOUCHERS
This year around 75 businesses have once again generously donated approximately 80

vouchers. These vouchers are available for our minor prize winners to choose from. 

You can check out the businesses HERE 

Please support them where possible.

They include homewares, clothing, furniture, photography, music, jewellery, restaurant

and catering, books and more...lots lots more....

   

   

   
   
   

   

   

PLEASE "Like" and "Share" our Facebook page.  
For all things TEC and to explore past winners, visit our website HERE.

If this message ends up in your spam or junk folder, kindly move it to your inbox and add
the sender's address to your contacts to ensure our newsletters reach your inboxes

We are not spam.
   

By holding a ticket, you are teaming up with Albury North Rotary Club to support the community.

Your contribution helps us provide resources to enhance mental health first aid and resilience

within our community. 👏 THANK YOU 🙏 

   

You are receiving this email because you currently hold a Travel Escape Club ticket in the

current TEC 2024-2025 season

The newsletter is sent monthly to keeps you informed on draw dates and news.

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can Unsubscribe or Update your preferences
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